
           

 
We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

Holy Trinity C of E Primary Academy & Nursery 

Executive Principal: Mrs L Holmes, Head of School: Mr R Kenyon 

Middleton Road, Oswestry, Shropshire SY11 2LF, 

Tel:01691 654832    Fax: 01691 688913 

Email:admin@holytrinitycepa.co.uk    www.holytrinitycepa.co.uk 

 

 

 

Nursery: Summer Term 2 2022. 

Welcome to the second half of our Summer Term.  

During the last half term, the children enjoyed joining in with the rest of the school to celebrate 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee; there were many activities including an afternoon tea, a street 

party, class performances and even maypole dancing! 

Our focus book this half term is ‘The Sea Saw’ by Tom Percival; alongside this we will be planning 

learning opportunities from the children’s interests. We will be continuing to share a wide range 

of books, rhymes, poems and songs linked to journeys, travel, precious items and sports day. We 

will be doing lots of practising ready for our sports day. If you would like to share any ideas for any 

of the learning we will be doing, we would love to hear from you.  

There will be weekly updates on the nursery Class page on the school website every Friday 

showing the learning which has taken place during the week. 

Reading to child is very important and we would encourage you to share stories regularly with 

your child. They may like to share the same stories over and over again and this is absolutely fine, 

they will be developing their language sense through listening to and joining in with familiar stories 

and rhymes. 

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term our value is 

Respect. We will be thinking about how we show respect to others through our everyday 

activities. If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our 

core values, we’d love to hear about it. We will be awarding children who go above and beyond 

to show our values a special award at the end of each term. 

If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Kenning, Mrs Maltby & Mrs Doroft 
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